THE LONDON ASSURANCE
MARINE DEPARTMENT,
157 Leadenhall Street,
LONDON, B.0s 0.

5th March, 1958.

Mr. Ferguson,

On receipt of your letter dated the 3rd
ent, I immediately got in touch with my
eagues, with the result, as I told you
the telephone this morning, the cable in
form mentioned in your letter has been
btched to our contact in Djakarta through
pedium of the Foreign Office.

The cost of this cable, when it is

tained, will in due course be debited to

l's Register by the Secretary of the
@ tute of London Underwriters.

Yours sincerely.

(Sgd. )H.H.Mummery

eguson, Esq.,
's Register of Shipping.,

enchurch Street, © 2021
: HoC.3,
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Foundation
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